
 
Celebration School 

School Advisory Council Minutes 
January 27th, 2025 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
A meeting of the Celebration K-8 School Advisory Council was held in the Great Hall. Tania Filak, co-

chair, called the meeting to order at 5:28 P.M.  Andrea Bracco, secretary, recorded the 
minutes for this meeting.  Josie Hartman motioned to approve minutes from the October 
meeting, Thomas Bracco seconded. 

 
ATTENDANCE 
Members: Tania Filak, Andrea Bracco, Josie Hartman, Thomas Bracco, Liz Worley, JoAnn 

Tennant, Shelley Juskevicius, Hali Stewart, Gary Weeden, Fernanda Bigucci, Danielle 
Daku, Tracey Perrault, Natalia Kirchner, Nasser Aboulela 
 

Attendees: Meredith Moulton, Keisy Campos, Marlita 
 
ESE UPDATE by Keisy Campos 
Ms. Campos gave a brief overview of the school’s ESOL program.  ESOL services are provided for any 

student who speaks a language other than English at home.  The school has two ESOL 
specialists and 5 ESOL paraprofessionals.  Students ESOL services are determined by 
answering three questions during registration and the results of a test given within the 
first 20 days of enrollment.  365 students are currently receiving ESOL services.   
Students can receive accommodations but not modifications to the curriculum.   

 
SAFETY REPORT Mr. Weeden on behalf of Deputy Plaza 
Mr. Weeden briefed SAC on a recent REMIND message regarding community safety.  The school is 
considering ideas to bring awareness to e-bike safety.  The school is trying to work with the community 
on e-bikes, parking, etc. 
Tornado drill in February 
 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Mr. Weeden reviewed PM2 data by sub-groups.  58% of 3rd graders are proficient in ELA already. 52% 
of students are showing proficiency in ELA and 41% of students are showing learning gains.   33% of 
students are showing proficiency in Math and 20% are making learning gains.  Mr. Weeden is predicting 
64% of students will show proficiency in Science, goal is 70% and 55.6% in Civics. Many celebrations 
over last year’s mid-point data.  School is continuing to work with individual students on individual 
standards.   
Boosterthon is Friday, February 28th 



8th Dance is being held at Reunion on Thursday, February 20th 
Basketball season is starting soon 
School was randomly chosen for an FTE audit 
 
LIBRARY COLLECTION DEVELOPMENT PLAN and final book orders by Mr. Weeden on 
behalf of Mrs. Couch 
Motion to approve by Josie Hartman and seconded by Nassar Aboulela, unanimously approved  
 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT – Liz Worley 
• Balances per Liz Worley, Treasurer 
• Large Account last month was $9,725.79 (most recent PBIS purchase hasn’t been deducted yet) 
• Small Account $54.52 

 
FUNDS REQUESTS 

• 2 employees didn’t receive A+ money (one teacher on FMLA and one had a mistyped ID 
number) 

• $1242.05 x 2= $2484.10 
• Mr. Weeden will follow up on teacher whose payment went to another employee in the district 
• Motion made by Josie and seconded by Thomas Bracco for SAC to pay paraprofessional 

$1242.05 who wasn’t paid due to an FMLA error and second employee will be paid $1242.05 
either through returned money to the district or school’s discretionary funds.   
 

 
OPEN FORUM 
Liz Worley asked about the estimated numbers of incoming middle schoolers from IV 
Tracey asked if Spring tutoring will be available, as of now it will not be offered 
Nassar Aboulela asked about creating one school wide calendar 
 
 
UPCOMING MEETINGS 
February 24th, 2024 
 
      
MEETING ADJOURNMENT 
• Tracey Perrault motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:05 PM.  Hali Stewart seconded the motion.  

Motion carried unanimously.   
 
Submitted by, 
Tania Filak  
Co-Chairperson 
Approval Date: 
 


